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As a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, Friends of Sears Island takes no position either 
for or against this legislation. As the Land Management Entity, in accordance with the
agreement signed by the Maine Department of Transportation and Maine Coast 
Heritage Trust, our organization is closely monitoring these bills and will offer 
testimony or other input if concerns arise about any impact on the area of Sears Island
that is covered by the Conservation Easement.


